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At this time the #46 Super Stock is impounded at Colorado National Speedway for a delayed
tear-down inspection for the September 2nd race. The car and driver will be allowed to compete
in the September 8th race. The inspection will begin immediately after the September 8th race.  
 
The delay of the tear-down was due to the car owners occupation and unavailability. Therefore
CNS has agreed to hold off the inspection until the following week.
 
 
Points and checks will not be issued for the Super Stock division until the week of September
10th.
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